
September 2020 LEC Minutes 
Standing Committees 
Ordeal- Looking and planning for the September weekend. 
Brotherhood- Looking forward to Brotherhood Blitz on December 12. Will discuss 
communicating the Blitz after discussing with Lodge leadership after the September weekend. 
Vigil- Accepting Vigil nominations for class of 2021 until December 1. Form is on the website. 
Troop Rep-  Sending out updates to troop reps this weekend. 
Unit Elections- Conducted elections at Troops 19, 52, 20 and 220.  
Ceremonies/Costumes- Have cast members for the September weekend set. Will then look 
forward to December Brotherhood Blitz and the spring. 
Communications- Brotherhood committee needs redirect email done for youth chairman. 
Nominations- Nominations due by September 18. 
Conventions- None.  
Camping Promotions/Winter Camp Staff- None.  
Trail Crew/Projects- Part of the green trail has been cleaned up. Trails will be focused on at the 
September weekend. Preparing for the September weekend. 
LLD- None. 
Kitchen- None. 
Trustee- None. 
Banquet- None. 
Day of Service- Looking for new service projects. Looking for more suggestions. 
Cub Day- Looking forward to C5 in 2021. 
Fellowship- New chairs. No other report. 
Special Committees 
Youth Protection- None. 
Orders of the Day 

1. September weekend will be at Camp Ware.  
2. Contact Unit Elections Committee for an election.  All units should try to get an election 

done this calendar year and then can have another in 2021. 
3. Officer election will be October 4. Youth members will be sent an email with the 

information to vote. Vote will be planned for 2:30. 
4. There will be restructuring in the OA that affects section organization. Conclave 2.0 is 

also being discussed which would but the event planning under the Section; host lodges 
would just provide food and location to host conclave. Look out for more information 
after November. 

5. Please email any Wulamoc articles/announcements to the Corresponding Secretary by 
September 20.     

 
Respectfully submitted by Nick Defina, Recording Secretary 


